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Comptroller March Gallagher Releases 
2024 Ulster County Public Pay Dashboard 

 

 

Kingston, NY (February 27, 2025) --  Today the Ulster County Comptroller’s Office released the 
2024 payroll data on The Ulster County Public Pay Dashboard. The Public Pay Dashboard data 
breaks down each Ulster County employee’s 2024 pay into base pay, overtime pay, and other 
miscellaneous pay types. The data can be viewed by employee, by title, or by department.   

“The Comptroller’s Office is proud to be able to once again bring an enhanced level of 
transparency to Ulster County government,” said Ulster County Comptroller March Gallagher. “As 
we noted last year, employees receive more than the budgeted pay for their position each year 
because of additional benefits or responsibilities. We hope this additional year’s worth of data will 
assist managers, employees, and collective bargaining units with their work.” 

The Public Pay Dashboard can be reached through the Ulster County Comptroller’s website and 
is updated annually. The Dashboard now contains 2022, 2023, and 2024 data. 
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https://app.powerbigov.us/view?r=eyJrIjoiZThkNjRkZTUtZWQ2Mi00ZDU0LWI4NjgtM2U4ZTg5NDA1ZDNhIiwidCI6IjllZWI2YWQxLTM1YzAtNDRkOC04ZThiLWYwZTVjNDRjYTJhMyJ9
https://comptroller.ulstercountyny.gov/audit-reports/constituent-service-reporting-quality-evaluation-report

